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HIGH SCHOOL, MIDDLE SCHOOL and NAPI: 

 

Pilot project based on energy bills, Charles Newcomb of MCloud Corp inventorying 

all lights in schools, possibly enter partnership to replace with LEDs. Replacing 

bulbs with 2/3 more efficient LEDs and switches that operate on an on/off schedule 

equals savings of 10-15%. 

 

KWB: 

 

Steve of Jonas Sprinklers to repair control box and locate sprinkler system so we can 

install the new playground equipment without damaging the sprinkler system. 

 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL: 

 

Northwestern Energy to relocate and update existing valve for the expansion of 

school.  


